
 

 

Hello, PASFAA Members: 

It is time to vote in PASFAA's election!  Here are the positions up for election: 

◼ President-Elect 

◼ Vice President 

◼ Treasurer-Elect 

◼ Secretary 

◼ Public Two-Year Sector Rep 

◼ Health Sciences and Career Technology Sector Rep 

◼ Institutional Support Services (ISS) Sector Rep 

Guidelines: 

◼ Only current members may vote. 

◼ Members whose Sector Rep is up for election* may vote for their Sector Rep, President-

Elect, Vice President, Treasurer-Elect, and Secretary. 

◼ *ISS Sector members may vote only for ISS Sector Representative. 

◼ Members whose Sector Rep is NOT up for election may vote for President-Elect, Vice 

President, Treasurer-Elect, and Secretary. 

◼ Online balloting is available now. and will conclude at 11:59PM on June 30th. 

◼ For detailed information regarding Executive Council members’ duties and 

responsibilities, please review the Constitution and By-Laws and the Policies and 

Procedures Manual. 

Here are the relevant web pages (these can be found on pasfaa.org under “MEMBER 

SERVICES – Election Center”: 

◼ Election Main Page:  https://www.pasfaa.org/election-center/ 

◼ Election Instructions:  https://www.pasfaa.org/election-center-instructions/ 

◼ Select Your Sector and VOTE!  https://www.pasfaa.org/election-center-select-your-

sector/ 

When you select your sector, you will be presented with the sector confirmation page shown 

below.  Click the Step 1 box, and then click the Step 2 box to access your ballot. 
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If you find you are unable to vote, it may be because your membership is not current or your sector 
affiliation is listed incorrectly in the database.  If you have questions, please contact Dan Wray 
(daniel.wray@pheaa.org) or Chris Curtis (ccurtispasfaa@gmail.com). 

Thank you in advance for participating in this important aspect of PASFAA life! 
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